
1 

***NEWS RELEASE***  

 

For Immediate Release 

19 May 2025 

  

CONTACT: 

Good Comma PRESS Communications Manager Carly Patrick 

carly@GoodCommaEditing.com, +1 937-623-9891 

 

CEA Praises Tax Relief for Employers, Workers 

in “Big Beautiful Bill” 

House Plan Will Spur Innovation, Investment in Families, 

Christian Employer Alliance Chief Says 

WASHINGTON, D.C. — A leading national voice among Christian employers is calling the House 

GOP Tax Plan — the “Big Beautiful Bill” — a major legislative victory in the making, because it would 

extend and expand tax credits, increase tax deductions, and lower income tax brackets. 

CEA President Margaret Iuculano says the bill’s extension of the research and development (R&D) 

tax credit for businesses will protect the freedom employers need to innovate. 

“The bill incentivizes U.S. businesses to invest in the research, risk, and rewards that 

drive innovation,” stated Iuculano. “By continuing to let employers expense 100% of 

their qualified domestic R&D costs through 2029, the bill gives businesses the runway 

they need to reach for the skies.” 

The House GOP plan would allow full and immediate expensing of 100% of the cost of 

equipment and machinery (an increase from the 40% allowed in 2025). It would also increase the 

pass-through deduction for small businesses (Section 199A) from 20% to 23%. 

Iuculano says that in addition to lowering the cost of business innovation, the proposed House 

plan doubles down on relief for individuals and families first provided by the 2017 Tax Cuts and 

Jobs Act (TCJA). 

“While helping employers invest in their businesses, the House bill would help 

employees invest in their families,” Iuculano said. “Families are generally better 
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equipped to spend their hard-earned income for the benefit of American households 

than anyone else, including and especially the federal government.” 

Specifically, the bill would raise the child tax credit from $2,000 to $2,500 per child through 

2028, permanently lower individual income tax brackets, and increase the standard deduction for 

single filers. 

Asked how the Christian Employers Alliance would like to see the House GOP plan improved, 

Iuculano said Medicaid continues to offer ample opportunities for reform.  

“While we acknowledge and share concerns raised by members of the Freedom 

Caucus — particularly regarding the limited scope of Medicaid reform — we also 

understand the constraints posed by the House’s narrow Republican majority,” 

Iuculano stated. 

The Christian Employers Alliance advocates for Christian employers nationwide, defending against 

government mandates and promoting policies that support religious freedom and biblical principles in 

the workplace.  

Established in 2016, CEA is a national 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. CEA serves as the voice for 

America’s top Christian CEOs, spanning from Wall Street to Main Street. 

### 

To request an interview or obtain a quote from CEA President Margaret Iuculano, please contact 

Good Comma PRESS Communications Manager Carly Patrick, carly@GoodCommaEditing.com, 

+1 937-623-9891.  
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